
God Bless America!
We celebrate
American
Independence Day on
the 4th of Juy every
year.  We think of July
4, 1776 as a day that
represents the
Declaration of
Independence and the
birth of the USA as an
independent nation. 
However...this was
NOT the day that the
Continental Congress
decided to declare
independence - they
did that on July 2,
1776.  The
Continental Congress
approved the final
wording of the
Declaration of
Independent on July
4, 1776.  

So...how did the 4th
of July become a
national holiday?  For
the first 15-20 years
after the Declaration
was written, it was
not celebrated much
on any date. 
Celebrations of the
4th of July became
more common as the
years went on and in
1870, almost 100
years after the
Declaration was
written, Congress first
declated July 4th to
be a national holiday.
 
We wish you all a safe
and happy July 4th!

MarshalltownOpen House!
 
Please join us for an open house to celebrate the
completion of our renovation!
 
Tuesday, July 31st
4-6 p.m.
 
More details and formal invitation to follow!

BFM Spotlight
Britney Thompson
started with Bickford in
August of 2016.  She
works part time as a CNA
and has two young boys
at home.
 
Justin Parker joined our
team in April of 2016 as
a part time CNA.  He
moved into the CMA role
while attending nursing
school and became an
LPN.  We are proud of
Justin as he has now
completed his RN and is
studying for his boards.  
 

Family Reminders...
 
Many of our long-time
physicians/providers
have recently retired or
moved on.  It is
important that we have a
current physician listed
for all residents.  If you
have updated your
provider or are in need
of a recommendation
please visit with Myra
ASAP.
 
If you have any guest
meal reservations or
salon  requests please
make those by calling
the branch.  Often times
we are not by our email
and may not see your
message in time.  Thank
you!
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Marilyn Rhodes  12th
Leora Vandekamp  20th
Tom Southard  27th  
Vanessa Vergara  31st
 
 

9:00am Worship Hour
10:00am Wii Game
2:00pm Movie
6:15pm Chapel

9:15am Exercise
10:45am Bible Study
2:00pm Bingo
3:30pm Cards
6:15pm Wii Golf

9:15am Walking Club
10:30am Trivia
2:00pm Nail Glamour
3:30pm Coffee Club
6:15pm Movie

Independence Day
9:15am Exercise
10:30am Ring Toss
2:00pm Toilet Toss
3:00pm Red,White
and Blue Snack

9:15am Walking Club
10:30am You Be The
Judge
2:00pm Celebrate
July Birthdays
6:15pm Movie

9:15am Exercise
10:30am Spelling Bee
2:00pm Bingo
3:30pm Guess The
Year
6:15pm Movie

9:00am Walking Club
10:00am Reflections
2:00pm Movie
7:00pm Lawrence
Welk

9:00am Worship Hour
10:00am Wii Game
2:00pm Movie
6:15pm Chapel

9:15am Exercise
10:45am Bible Study
2:00pm Bingo
3:30pm National
Strawberry Rhubarb
Pie Day

9:15am Walking Club
10:30am Music-  Mike
C
2:00pm Nail Glamour
3:30pm Coffee Club

9;15am Exercise
10:30am Music-Dave
G
1:30pm Bible Study
2:00pm Crafts
3:30pm Cards
6:15pm Wii Game

9:15am Walking Club
10:30am Verne and
Larry
2:00pm Spelling Bee
3:30pm Checkers
6:15pm Bowling

9:15am Exercise
10:30am
Person,Place or
Thing
2:00pm Bingo
3:30pm Golf
6:15pm Movie

9:00am Exercise
10:00am Reflections
2:00pm Movie
7:00pm Lawrence
Welk

9:00am Worship Hour
10:00am Wii Golf
2:00pm Movie
6:15pm Chapel

9:15am Exercise
9:45am Music-Steve
10:45am Bible Study
2:00pm Bingo
3:30pm Wii Bowling
6:15pm Movie

9:15am Walking Club
10:30am Exercise-
Lisa
2:00pm Nail Glamour
3:30pm Coffee Club

9:15am Exercise
10:30am Directors
Social
11:30am Resident
Council
1:30pm Bible Study
2:30pm Crafts

Italian Theme
9:15am Walking Club
10:30am Pin the
Pepperoni on Pizza
2:00pm Jump Rope
3:00pmTarget
Practice

9:15am Exercise
10:30am Fishing Trip
2:00pm Bingo
3:30pm Crafts
6:15pm Movie

9:00am Walking Club
10:00am Reflections
2:00pm
7:00pm Lawrence
Welk

9:00am Worship Hour
10:00am Wii Darts
2:00pm Movie
6:15pm Chapel

9:15am Exercise
10:45am Bible Study
2:00pm Bingo
3:30pm Golf
6:15pm Movie

9:15am Walking Club
10:30am Wal-Mart
and Lunch
2:00pm Nails
3:30pm Coffee Club
6:15pm Movie

9:15am Exercise
10:30am Bus Trip
1:30pm Bible Study
2:00pm Bingo
3:30pm Darts
6:15pm Movie

9:15am Walking Club
10:30am Music-Joan
2:00pm Tic-Tac-Toe
3:30pm Cards
6:15pm Wii Game

9:15am Exercise
10:30am Bus Trip
2:00pm Bingo
3:00pm You Be The
Judge
6:15pm Movie
 

9:00am Exercise
10:00am Reflections
2:00pm Movie
7:00pm Lawrence
Welk

9:00am Worship Hour
10:00am Wii Game
2:00pm Movie
6:15pm Chapel

9:00am Exercise
10:45am Bible Study
2:00pm Bingo
3:30pm Cross Word
Puzzle
6:15pm Wii Game

9:15am Walking Club
10:30am Exercise-Lisa
11:30am Messy Missy
2:00pm Nail Glamour
3:30pm Coffee

4-6pm Open House
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